
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 2019 

 

DISTRIBUTOR NOTICE 

 

Subject:  Cable increase effective Wednesday, Oct. 30th.

960 Flaherty Drive  

New Bedford, MA 02745 

 
OFFICE / 508‐998‐1131 TOLL FREE / 
800‐757‐6996 
WEB / afcweb.com 

 

Copper’s average cost continues to rise.  We need to address this with an increase 

effective close of business Tuesday, October 29th.  For specific details, please contact 

your local agent. 

 

Please also be aware that we will be monitoring order intake and will not accept orders 

larger than your typical one week buying volume pattern. 

 

For your convenience, this letter will be available on our website www.afcweb.com 

under the NEWS tab. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 

Richard Salvadore 
 

Richard Salvadore 

Director of Sales 
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